ADDITION TO ST. VICTORIA BULLETIN OF AUGUST 8, 2021

Christmas Bazaar

Our Women's Guild president, Kathy Perri, has moved. As we suspected, she did do it all. There will be an organizational meeting of all interested women on Sunday, August 22 after 11 am mass. Please bring all of your ideas, expertise and energy to the meeting. We need to see if having a Christmas bazaar is possible this year. We are still looking for someone to step into the Presidential role. The current officers are Cathy O'Callaghan, Treasurer, Mary Frances Snyder, Secretary and Mary Jane Banyi, Vic-President. If you are unable to attend the meeting, please contact Cathy O'Callaghan at skippyoc@me.com or 434-941-9722 with ideas or suggestions.